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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Dear Members,

The CFA is an integral part of living in the bush. The men and women who man this service are dedicated
and committed community members and most importantly volunteers. They have a huge vested interest in
the communities that they are protecting. The command structure is not without flaws as we saw in Black
Saturday, however the changes that are being proposed are not of benefit to this essential organisation.
Daniel Andrews first attempts to unionise the CFA were scuttled so he is proposing to achieve his ends by
other means. Leave the CFA alone for all our sakes. Thank you. Mary McBurnie
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